
Slo Pitch Executive:  Pre-Tournament / Season-End 

Friday, June 23, 7:00pm 

Meeting held via Zoom 

 

Attendees: 

Janet, Fay, Karen, Michelle, Neal, Terry, Tylor 

1. Information Out to Teams 

• So far 9 Yes’s, hoping for at least one more 

• Will only be 2 Divisions: A & B  

• Reminder to get in prizes; every team to put in a prize worth at least $50. 

• Ask teams not playing if they have individual players that may want to play in the 
tourney. 
 

2. End Date for Divisions  

• July 7 will be the last games that count – Week 12 
 

3. Fields 

• We may only use two; if so, Janet may try to try to get a reduced rate. 
 

4. Toilets and  

• Paid for already – just need to arrange delivery.   
 

5. Garbage & Recycling 

• Myra Mad Dogs will do this again  
 

6. Timers, Bags, Laminated Rules 

• Fay has megaphone 

• Janet has put new batteries in the Timers 

• Laminated rules already in place from previous years; no need to change to 
include the new run-by rule. 

7. Funds & Prizes  

• We will have more money than forecast:  there was an error in the formula 
(leaving us more $$), the School District charged more than expected, Executive 
is not having an in-person meeting saving some funds. 

• Executive discussed using $500 to buy prizes for the tourney again. 

• Neal will check out the idea of buying two really nice bats for prizes.  Either 
SportChek or Kirbys. 



8. Umpires for finals 

• We will round up seasoned players for the final games. 
 

9. Trophies, Wrap-Up  

• Fay will set this all up once she receives the prizes. 

10.  Any Concerns This Year?  

• Forfeits were a concern this year.  Bring up at AGM to see if players on other 
teams want to spare. 

11. Meeting Adjourned at 7:35pm 


